# **DIVE IN**

February 2022 ~ Welcome to the Garstang Gators Swimming Club newsletter. If there's something you'd like to see included, please contact <a href="mailto:editor@garstangasc.org.uk">editor@garstangasc.org.uk</a>



# Saturday morning sessions

Saturday mornings training sessions at the Garstang pool from 8.30-9.30am will be teaching the Prelim Competitive Start award from February 5th.

Places are limited and must be booked.

# The Micro-League gala dates for 2022 are:

Sunday 22nd May-Salt Ayre. Lancaster at 15:15

Sunday 19th June-Palatine pool, Blackpool at 12.15pm

Sunday 26th June- Accrington Academy at 14:00

Saturday 9th July-Palatine pool, Blackpool at 14:30

The team will be selected from swimmers who are between 9 years and 12 years old by Sunday 27th November 2022.

# UPCOMING EVENTS

#### 5TH/6TH FEBRUARY

Lancashire County Championships at Liverpool Aquatics Centre

#### 12TH MARCH

Sub League Gala

#### 18TH JUNE

Sub League Gala

# **County Championships**

Well done to Aaron Nolte and Eloise Barber for their swims in the first weekend of Lancashire County Championships. Good luck to Aaron, Eloise, Erin, Charlotte, Natalie and Lucas who will be competing over the next two weekends.

CHAIR Sandra McKean

SECRETARY Sue Roome TREASURER Annie Collinson HEAD COACH Sue Booth TEAM MANAGER Julie Barber WELFARE OFFICER Gaynor and Anna

<u>chair@</u> garstangasc.org.uk

<u>sec@</u> garstangasc.org.uk <u>treasurer@</u> <u>garstangasc.org.uk</u> <u>headcoach@</u> <u>garstangasc.org.uk</u> teammanager@ garstangasc.org.uk anna.welfare@ garstang.org and gaynor.welfare@ garstang.org

### **Burnley Bobcats**

Details of the Burnley Bobcats 'Racing for Regionals' swimming gala bring held on 5/6 March have been sent via email recently. Entries to <u>annette@600908.com</u> or to coaches by 7th February please.

## **Regional Championships**

Details of Regional Championships have been sent by email. Entry times are for 50m and 25m times will need to be converted first.

Swimmers will need to enter the Regional Championships themselves. Any queries contact <u>annette@600908.com</u> or ask a coach.

Please feel free to forward this newsletter to family and friends. Gators can accommodate new members.



